
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Appointment to Public Utilities Commission 

         DATE:        May 10, 2022 

 
Background:  
Mr. Greg Hanson submitted his resignation from the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) effective 
June 1, 2022. 
 
Per the Council’s direction, staff advertised the vacancy in the Town & Country Shopper (twice) and 
via the various Facebook pages linked to the City.  An invitation was sent to a previous applicant. 
 
Applications were due by 5pm on May 9.  Once application was received and is attached.  Mr. Ed-
monds will be present to respond to any questions raised by the submitted application. 
 
Recommendation :  
Staff recommends that the Council interview Mr. Edmonds for the PUC vacancy.  The Council could 
decide to make the appointment or reopen the application window.  The initial schedule had the 
appointment occurring at the May 26 meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 


